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Monday, 24th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Instrument Concert – Violin & Cello  

 
We are excited to welcome you in to watch 4 Cherry and 5 Elm and 6 Acer continuers 
on Tuesday, 25th March.  The concert will start at 2:45 pm and finish by 3:15 pm.  
Please arrive promptly so we can start on time. 
 
Entrance gates on Mattison Road will be opened just before the performance starts for 
your entry.  When the performance finishes, we ask that you return to the playground 
and wait to collect your child so that they can put their instruments away and collect 
their belonging. 
 
Please note that the Year 4 Parent’s meetings will also be taking place on the same 
afternoon.  If you intend to attend the concert, please ensure you book your parent 
meeting to allow for you to make this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


